
 
Highland Gate Site Redevelopment 

Community Open House 
 

On Wednesday, April 15th between 6:00 and 9:00 p.m., 
Geranium Corporation will be hosting an informal drop-

in community open house for the proposed Highland 
Gate redevelopment at the former clubhouse building, 

21 Golf Links Drive, Aurora. 
 

Interested members of the community are invited to 
attend for an opportunity to discuss the proposed 

redevelopment plan with developer representatives and 
members of the development consulting team. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
For more information on the development applications, 

please visit www.highlandgateaurora.com. 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.highlandgateaurora.com/

